
  

 

22 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Reception   Nicholas for always trying his best to take part and work 

    carefully 

St Cecilia   William for excellent effort in all that he does   

St Bernadette  Rosie for being a great role model and putting 100% into 

    everything she does 

    Tuppence for showing a great attitude to learning 

St Anthony  Amrita for pushing herself in Maths 

St Christopher  Olivia for thoughtful answers and written work in RE 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

Reception   Mia for being so kind and sharing with her friends 

St Cecilia   Matilda for being such a keen helper in class    

St Bernadette  Haydn for demonstrating our virtue “the love of learning” in 

    all lessons 

St Anthony  Niamh for being a super friend to year 1 

St Christopher  Anne-Marie for always greeting people politely and with a smile 

  

Well done to you all. 

 

Mass and Assembly 

 

On Wednesday, we had a speaker from the Marlow Wombles who spoke about litter picking 

and how we can all play a role in looking after our local environment.  Thank you to 

Debbie. 

 

Next Monday 25 September 2023 a member of the One Can Trust will be speaking to us 

about their role.  

 

Mass 

 

Wednesday 27 September 2023 St Christopher’s Class Mass 10.00 am St Peter’s 

      Church 

 

Class Assembly 

 

Friday 29 September 2023  St Anthony’s Class Assembly 2.30 pm school hall 
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Flood Fayre Visit 

 

Yesterday St Christopher's class visited Court Gardens to participate in a Flood Fayre to 

provide some prior learning to one of our geography topics. Once we got there we were 

given an activity sheet which covered different types of flooding and flood prevention. We 

visited lots of stalls to find the answers. We were all given stickers and special wind up 

torches as prizes. Then we visited the Flood Mobile. In the Flood Mobile were flood proof 

doors and flood proof air bricks. It showed you how to protect your home. We enjoyed our 

visit and are looking forward to the follow up assembly in a few weeks where we will find 

out more about flood prevention works in Marlow.  

 

By Bohan 

 

Friends of St Peter’s 

 

I hope to see you at the Friends of St Peter’s picnic tomorrow.  Hopefully it will be dry but 

if not it will be in the school hall from 11.00 am to 1.00 pm. 

 

Uniform 

 

Please find attached an updated uniform price list.  This includes V Neck Sweatshirt 

Cardigans which will be gradually introduced as current stock runs out.  These work out at 

a cheaper price than the current Acrylic Knitwear Cardigans.  At present we have 32” in 

stock at £11.25. 

 

Carrier Bags 

 

If you have any spare carrier bags, please donate to the office.  These are used to send 

uniform orders home.  Thank you. 

 

Clubs 

 

Teachers will contact you regarding places for the clubs outlined in last week’s letter. 

 

Spanish Club 

 

See attached flyer. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

 

You will have received a Parents’ Evening letter.  Please return the slip by 9.00 am on 

Monday 2 October 2023 at the latest. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


